
Prevent – Protecting students from the risk of ‘Radicalisation’ 
 

At Penryn College we are committed to promoting student welfare and safety. As part of this, we 

believe it is important to protect students from the risk of radicalisation. It is essential that our staff 

are able to identify students who may be vulnerable to radicalisation, and know what to do when 

they are identified.  

However, this does not mean that we believe that our students shouldn’t debate issues such as 

‘extremism’; on the contrary, we feel it is important that students are able to debate such 

controversial topics in the safety of the classroom and develop the knowledge and skills to be able to 

challenge extremist arguments. In conjunction with this, we also believe that the promotion of 

British Values, enable our students to build resilience to radicalisation. 

All our Safeguarding staff and those who deliver our PSHEE curriculum have been trained in the 

Channel Process.  

For further information see the Department for Education’s guidance: The Prevent duty 

Departmental advice for schools and childcare providers June 2015 

 


